February 17, 2021
Schiefelbein Farms
COVID-19 Preparedness Plan
Schiefelbein Bull Sale on February 20, 2021

Building Capacity
Due to the novel COVID-19 virus and subsequent pandemic, in order to ensure the health and well-being of everyone in attendance Schiefelbein Farms has constructed an additional balcony area in the sale facility which will increase the building capacity by 25%. This will increase the space for attendees to spread out and maintain safe social distancing. In addition, Schiefelbein Farms has reduced the seating in the barn by 25% thus reducing the number of people in the sale floor seating. 

Health & Safety Measures
Beginning on Friday, February 19th, masks and hand sanitizing stations will be available to anyone entering the premises. These stations will be located at every entrance of the sale facility. 

Distance Participation
In addition to the safety measures provided, Schiefelbein Farms is offering an all-virtual alternative to attending the sale. Videos of every animal for sale are available ahead of the sale date on the Schiefelbein Farms website. Furthermore, Superior Livestock in conjunction with Schiefelbein Farms will be offering an online bidding site for any virtual attendees to the sale. Online bidding can be found at  www.superiorlivestock.com. Finally, at any time during the sale, Schiefelbein Farm’s customer service representatives will be available to call and allow a bidder to bid over the phone. They can be reached at the following numbers:
	Tim Schiefelbein – 320-224-5830 (cell)
	Dan Schiefelbein – 320-266-8487 (cell)
	Don Schiefelbein – 303-324-5149 (cell)
	Frank Schiefelbein IV – 320-237-6401 (cell)
	Travis Schiefelbein – 320-455-2220 (cell)
